
No. F.20017/1/2015-DFO(L)/pt 
GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 
LUNGLEI FOREST DIVISION 

LUNGLEI : MIZORAM 
Dated Lunglei, the 28th July, 2017 

 
To 
 
  The General Manager 
  National Highways & Infrastructure Development Corporation Ltd. 
  Aizawl, Mizoram 
 
 
Sub : Reminder for inclusion of plantation area in forest clearance application 
Part-I 
 
 
Sir, 
 
  You may recall this office letter No. F.20017/1/2015-DFO(L)/41 Dt. 
3/1/2017 wherein you were informed of the plantatation areas etc to be affected by the 
proposed widening and upgradation of NH54 (Aizawl-Tuipang Road) falling under 
Package-II of Lunglei Forest Division. It is observed that the stated areas are not included 
in your application for forest cleareance in Part-I.  
 
  This is to remind you to include the same in your application and therefore 
make necessary modification in the online application also, without which processing of 
Part-II can not be accomplished by the undersigned. 
 
 
Enclo : as above 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

(H.LIANMAWIA) 
Divisional Forest Officer 



Lunglei Forest Division 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


